



## Kirkhill Road, Newton Mearns, Glasgow G77 5RJ (0141-570 7200)

e-mail: <u>schoolmail@kirkhill.e-renfrew.sch.uk</u>
Website: <u>www.ea.e-renfrew.sch.uk/kirkhill</u>



At Kirkhill we are #PROUD of our school community. Everyone is encouraged to be creative, strive for excellence and be inspired to attain, achieve and be their best.

12th February 2020

Dear Parent/ Carer.

## **Show Racism the Red Card Creative Competition 2021**

We would like to encourage our learners to participate in the annual Show Racism the Red Card Creative Competition.

Over the last couple of years we have had great success in this competition:-

- In 2019, Lewis was the winner of the Primary 3- Primary 5 category.
- And last year, we were delighted to hear that Arnav, Marcus, Alexander B, Ethan, Luca were winners in the Primary 6-Primary 7 category.

This year, we would like to see Kirkhill Primary School continue this success and have yet another winner!

This year's theme for the competition is #GenerationEquality, encouraging young people from all backgrounds across Scotland to think about future career prospects free from barriers and stereotypes.

As a result of current circumstances the competition deadline has been extended to Friday 7 May 2021 and entries can be submitted online via an email to <a href="mailto:competition@theredcardscotland.org">competition@theredcardscotland.org</a> via <a href="mailto:WeTransfer">WeTransfer</a>. Entries must be accompanied with supporting application forms – the forms are included within the pack issued alongside this letter in the Friday Bundle.

Within the application form, you are asked for school contact. Please enter the following information:-

- School/ College Contact Name: Karen Cumming
- Job Title: Depute Head Teacher
- Telephone Number: 0141 570 7200
- E-Mail: schoolmail@kirkhill.e-renfrew.sch.uk

Please remember this competition is optional but we hope, as in previous years, many of our pupils will participate and enjoy this opportunity to showcase their creativity skills.

Please remember to the competition guidance issued with this letter for further information and guidance.

Good luck!

Miss Cumming
Depute Head Teacher